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Meeting Minutes
Due to a lack of a quorum, there are no October meeting minutes. 
We do plan to hold both officer and board elections at the November 7 meeting. Please attend.

December Santa Visit & Food Collection Plans
    Santa is returning to Olde Mill on Saturday, December 22, this year. It is also our annual food 
collection for NCEON (North County Emergency Outreach Network) Food Bank. More to come 
regarding times and food collection in the December Crier.  

Treasurer’s Reports
Swim Club
   Savings    $26,167.32
   Checking $23,780.00

VOMCA 
   Savings    $3,075.63
   Checking $3,314.75

Early Morning Break-ins Reported

A resident of Pond Court reported the following crime incidents:
We live on Pond Court and last month [October 10] we had someone break into our backyard. My 

husband was half asleep and heard a noise. I believe the culprit was moving a brick that is in front of 
our cabanna house doors. My husband got up and saw someone in our cabanna house with a flashlight.

(Continued on page 3)
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To view current loan rates 
 visit towerfcu.org. 
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(Continued from page 1)
 My husband grabbed his phone and dialed 911. Unfortunately, the person must have seen the light of 

my husband’s cell and shut his/her light off. My husband ran and turned on the back floodlights and 
when he opened the back French doors to the backyard saw the person running, medium build wearing 
a hooded sweatshirt. We have a privacy fence so I am not sure if they went through the back garage 
door and out the front or hurdled the door. The police came and a report was taken.
    Then on October 25, as I was running at 6:00 a.m., I saw a police car circle our cul-de-sac. I made a 
left onto Chalet and then a left on Ahearn. About 5 houses down there were police cars and people 
outside a garage with flashlights. I stopped to ask and they said that someone had broken into their 
garage. The person was on a bike and a mobile crime unit was there taking prints. The person took 
some copper but that was all.
    When our incident took place I went to every house on our street and told them. Later that morning, 
as I continued my run I stopped and informed every person leaving for work, walking the dog, etc. that 
I saw. I am thinking of posting notices at the stop signs in the neighborhood as well. 
    I just wanted to make you aware of this.

    ―A Concerned Resident

North County Employment Town Hall
Attend this FREE information seminar,and get the competitive edge on employment 
in the Glen Burnie and Pasadena region.

Hear Directly from Employers About Their Hiring Needs

- Discover what opportunities are available and who is hiring
- Understand what skills and experience are required for positions
- Learn what employers consider a good candidate

PANELISTS
- Anne Arundel County Fire Department
- Anne Arundel County Police Department
- Bay Area Goodyear
- International Brotherhood of Electrical Workers (IBEW) Local 26
- ComForcare Senior Services
- Kelly Services
- Providence Centers

Visit Anne Arundel Community College and Community College of Baltimore County booths

Wednesday, November 14, 2012
9:00 am - 12:00 noon

Glen Burnie Career Center
7480 Baltimore-Annapolis Blvd, Glen Burnie, MD 

410.424.3240

Save your seat and register at http://northaaemploymenttownhall.eventbrite.com

Jointly sponsored by Anne Arundel Workforce Development Corporation; the Office of County Executive John R. Leopold;  
and the Maryland Department of Labor, Licensing and Regulation
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Final Family Bird Walk on Nov. 17

This is a great way to enjoy nature in a leisurely but guided event. All ages welcome. No cost to 
participate but there is an entrance fee. Meeting time is 9:00 a.m. Canceled if rain. Walk is 
approximately 2 hours but you are free to leave early or stay later. Leader Stacy Epperson will have 
some kids size binoculars and extra guide books. Call Stacy (Olde Mill resident) at 410-987-7533 or 
email tryswim@comcast.net for questions or to confirm that this is still on.

November 17:  Jug Bay Wetlands Sanctuary. Meet in the parking area in front of the visitor center.
―Stacy Epperson

_ _ _ _ _ _ _ _ _ _ _ _ _ _ _ _ _ _ _ _ _ _ _ _ _ _ _ _ _ _ _ _ _ _ _ _ _ _ _ _ _ _ _ _ _ _ _ _ _ _ _ _ _ _ _

2012 VOMCA Membership Application
Please complete this form, printing the names of all members of your household who are 18 or more years old, 
and mail it together with your check, payable to VOMCA, to: VOMCA Membership, P.O. Box 366, Millersville, MD 
21108. The membership fee for your household’s annual dues is $15.00.

Names of Adults in Household: _________________________________________________
Street Address: _____________________________________________________________
Phone: _____________________ (Unlisted? Yes No)
Email Address: ______________________________________________________________
Would you like to volunteer in the community?: _____________________________________
Suggestions for improvements in Olde Mill: ________________________________________

There will be a $10 processing fee for any returned check. Your membership card(s) will be mailed to you.
Thank you for your support!

_ _ _ _ _ _ _ _ _ _ _ _ _ _ _ _ _ _ _ _ _ _ _ _ _ _ _ _ _ _ _ _ _ _ _ _ _ _ _ _ _ _ _ _ _ _ _ _ _ _ _ _ _ _ _

Helpful County Numbers
Northern District Roads :  410-222-6120, street issues
Public Works:  410-222-7500, water issues (emergency number is 410-222-8400)
Community Constituents Office, Mark Chang:  410-222-1242
Zoning Enforcement:  410-222-7446

VOMCA Officers for 2012                     Board Members                                          

President:              Tom Stag                                Term expires 2012:  Sarah Hakulin
Vice-President:      Rick Behringer
Membership:         Theresa Szverra                     Term expires 2013:   Paul Shaffer
Secretary:              Chris Szverra                         Term expires 2014:   Al Miller 
                                                                                                               Sara Lattanzia
Treasurer:              Colleen Flack
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